Health Care Committee

NFA and CSN administration will each assign two individuals to a committee to explore alternatives to the PEBP system —
including other self-funded plans in Nevada — with the idea of leaving PEBP if it does not offer a satisfactory plan in the
next twelve months.

The committee shall make a recommendation to NFA and CSN administration regarding a health care contract provision, no
later than February 1st, 2017.

The recommendation of the committee shall not be binding. The existence of the committee does not preclude other
proposals regarding health care.



